UNADOPTED MINUTES

CAMPUSWIDE COMPUTER COORDINATING COMMITTEE

MEETING MINUTES
May 16, 2013
AD 121

Present:
Reed Anderson (Resource), Abe Barakat (CSEA), Susan Courtey (Admin), Elizabeth Fremgen (Senate), Pat Hurley (Resource), Ed Karpp (Resource), Deborah Kinley (Admin), James Krusling (Resource), Nancy McLees (CSEA), Arman Marukyan (ASGCC), Brett Miketta (Joint Faculty), Jewel Price (Admin), Susan Roberts (CSEA), Rory Schlueter (Proxy for Fabiola Torres) (Guild), Jeremy Talaoc (Joint Faculty), Harut Yerikyan (ASGCC) 
Absent:
Dennis Doyle (Joint Faculty), Bill Elbettar (CSEA), Mary Mirch (Admin), Rick Perez (Resource), Alfred Ramirez (Admin)
Guest: 
Jack Raubolt

Call to Order:   The meeting was called to order by Reed Anderson, at approximately 12:30p.m.
I. Minutes

· The Minutes from April 18, 2013 were approved with changes. 

II. Report
a. Exchange Project

i. Consultant Jack Raubolt gave an update on the Exchange project. 

1. We are progressing well with the project. 

2. Production system is up and running and being tested. 

3. There are a few bugs that need to be corrected before roll out. 

4. Jack has been sending out training materials each week which will continue until roll out. 

5. This roll out is only for Faculty, Staff and Administrators. Student email accounts will not be touched. 

6. Tentative Roll-out is as follows:

a. IT Staff will be migrated on May 22, 2013. 

b. Those on Intermedia will be June 5, 2013. 

c. Campus Migration will begin June 17, 2013.

7. Open Labs will be held in the PEP room for training beginning May 29. These will be run by Jack Raubolt.  

b. Wireless Project

i. Has been expanded to a study of infrastructure. 

ii. Tom Voden sent out a survey. 

III. Program Review Resource Requests/Budget Prioritization

a. The committee reviewed the rankings for the IT Program Review Request/Budget Prioritization. 
b. It was suggested that if we are going to create a new lab for Mathematics we need to first replace a classroom of computers in Computer Science. If the computers in Computer Science are not replaced, courses can’t be taught next semester. 

c. It was recommended that the order of some of the items ranked be changed. 

· A recommendation was made that there be a formal part of the ITS Organization which is dedicated to supporting Instructional Technology for students and Faculty across campus. The new organization structure needs to also include Instructional Technology through ITS and a line item budget of money that is dedicated to Instruction to improve the student use of technology.   

· It was MSC that the order of the items be changed and submitted (#7 becomes #1, and #1 becomes #3). 
Meeting Adjourned at 1:30p.m. 
Next Meeting: TBD
Minutes Recorded by: G. Lui
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